
During the Fall semester, the Instructional Technology Committee 

performed a random sampling of undergraduate, graduate and 

School of Continuing Education students about their experiences 

with technology at PC.  

Members of ITeC will summarize these interesting results.  

A student panel will elaborate on student experiences with 

technology on campus. 

Friday, February 7, 2014 

12:30-2:00, Feinstein 304

Refreshments will be provided.  

Please RSVP to cte@providence.edu or ext. 1340 

by February 5th to register to attend.


